From:

Sent:

24 February 2017 12:01

To:

Talk Planning

Subject:

Proposed Main Modifications Consultation

Categories:

Acknowledgement sent

## Dear Sir/Madam,

North Lincolnshire Council has no comments to make on the Proposed Main Modifications Consultation to the Central Lincolnshire Local Plan.

Regards

## Craig Fotheringham

## **Spatial Planning Officer**

This e-mail expresses the opinion of the author and is not necessarily the view of the Council. Please be aware that anything included in an e-mail may have to be disclosed under the Freedom of Information Act and cannot be regarded as confidential. This communication is intended for the addressee(s) only. Please notify the sender if received in error. All Email is monitored and recorded.

Please think before you print- North Lincolnshire Council greening the workplace.